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Draft Fiscal Year 2014 Unified Planning Work Program Public Comment Period is Announced 

Public Comments are needed for WILMAPCO’s draft work program and budget 
 

Newark, DE - The Wilmington Area Planning Council (WILMAPCO) has released its draft FY 2014 Unified Planning 
Work Program (UPWP) for public comment.  Every year, with input from its member agencies, WILMAPCO develops its 
work program and budget for the upcoming fiscal year. The 2.1 million dollar work program, called the Unified Planning 
Work Program or UPWP includes a summary of administrative, technical, and transportation planning tasks to be 
performed by the agency. 

Interested citizens and organizations are invited to review and provide written comments on the draft FY 2014 UPWP 
from Friday, April 5 to Monday, May 6.  The document will be available during the public comment period at 
WILMAPCO's office or online at www.wilmapco.org/upwp. For more information, to comment, or to request a hard 
copy, please contact wilmapco@wilmapco.org or call (302) 737-6205.  
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WILMAPCO is the Metropolitan Planning Organization for New Castle County, Delaware, and Cecil County, Maryland 
that is responsible for coordinating transportation planning in the region and involving the public to ensure that 
transportation projects will meet its needs.  For more information about WILMAPCO visit www.wilmapco.org, call  
302-737-6205, or call toll-free from Cecil County at 1-888-808-7088. 
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